August 30, 2023

Dear SECC Volunteers,

State Employees' Credit Union proudly participates alongside you in this year's State Employees Combined Campaign. As a complement to this relationship and to assist you in your fundraising efforts for SECC listed charities, SECU will continue to provide the waiving of our \$1.00 Cashier's Check fee for team captains to convert cash donations. These Cashier's Checks must be made payable to SECC. We are happy to extend this courtesy to all SECC volunteers (SECU members and non-members) during the 2023 Combined Campaign.

Your local SECU branches were sent instructions on this process on August 29, 2023. If you have any questions or need additional assistance regarding this procedure, please contact Outreach at 1-888-478-4648 (locally in Raleigh) or Outreach@ncsecu.org.

Thank you for all you do to contribute to charitable organizations in North Carolina. Your leadership in these efforts are extremely valuable. Good luck with this year's Campaign!

Sincerely,

Kelli C. Holloway Senior Vice President

Kelli Holloway

Outreach